
754

27597

2t
29h August

2 681

Sir.

I enclose herewith copy of a letter

from the Reve A. J. Hall, proposing

that the Department should purchase

the shaw saw mill at Alert Bay; and

I have to request that you will report

fully on the subject of Mr. Hill's proposall

I am,

Sir,

Your obedint Servant

for the Deputy of the Supt.

Genl. of Indn. Affairs.

A. W. Wwiill Esqr

Vinitings Ioto Superintendent
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